
 

 
 

 
INVITATION TO APPLY FOR A SHARE IN THE NORWEGIAN BEEF EXPORT 

QUOTA 2026 

 
Eligible organisations are in terms of the LLPBN Standard Operating Procedures for 
Norway Quota (SOP 2.1) invited to apply to the Livestock and Livestock Products of 

Namibia for a share in the Norwegian quota available to Namibia for the production 
and export of beef to Norway. The quota will be awarded to eligible organisations 
(organisations approved for beef production and export to Norway) and is valid for 

the period beginning 1 January 2026 to 31 December 2026. New entrants that meet 
requirements are encouraged to apply. 

 
The sharing and allocation of the 1 600 tons of beef quota will be done in accordance 
with the principles outlined in the Cabinet Decision 15th /03.09.24/001 for the 

export of beef to Norway as well as the LLPBN Norway Quota Standard Operating 
Procedures (14 November 2024). The quantities applied for must be in compliance 

with 2.2.3 and 2.2.4 of the LLPBN Norway Quota Standard Operating Procedures 
(14 November 2024). 
 

Applicants are required to attach the following documents/ information: 
 

1. A covering letter motivating for the award of the quota and stipulating the 

total tonnage applied for the calendar year 2026 
2. Statutory documents proving incorporation of legal entity 

3. Historic slaughter numbers and beef export volumes indicating demonstrated 
capacity to export the beef tonnage applied for 

4. A production plan indicating envisaged slaughter number for 2026 

Commitment Schedule indicating the envisaged quantities to be exported in 
each respective month totalling to the quantity applied for 

5. Proof of compliance with corporate statutory requirements including 
clearance of LLPBN levies as at date of application 

6. Existing beneficiaries of the quota must ensure that a full disclosure of 

consignments (with LLPBN permit numbers) undertaken and cleared in 2024 
is attached to the application. 
 

Written applications, clearly marked “Norwegian Quota” should reach the LLPBN on 
or before 16 October 2025 and should be addressed in a confidential envelop to: 

 
The Chief Executive Officer 

Livestock and Livestock Products Board of Namibia 

PO Box 38, WINDHOEK 
 

For further information and clarity, 

Mr. G. Tujendapi at goliath@nammic.com.na 
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